
 

 
 

Penrith City Council 
PO Box 60, Penrith  
NSW 2751 Australia 
T 4732 7777 
F 4732 7958 
penrith.city 

Our reference:       P-889552-C8Q4 

Contact:   Leon Savage  
Telephone:   (02) 4732 7512 
 
11 April 2025 
 
ATTN: Erin Murphy 
Email: erin.murphy@dpie.nsw.gov.au  
 
Dear Erin Murphy,  
 
Review of Applicant's Response to RFI - DA9876-Mod-6 –Nepean Business 
Park at 14-98 & 70-98 Old Castlereagh Road, Castlereagh, NSW 

Thank you for providing Penrith City Council the opportunity to comment on 
the abovementioned response to Modification.  
 
Council’s Development Engineers have reviewed the information referred on 
28 March 2025 and raise no objections to the proposed acceptance of the 
changes to the relevant conditions indicated within the modification 
application. 
 
Should you require any further information regarding the comments, please 
contact Leon Savage - Senior Engineer Major Developments on (02) 4732 
7512 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 

Gavin Cherry 

Development Assessment Coordinator 
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